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,30 October

Sir

I have to acknowledge the

receipt of your letter of the Binche

relative to the dues to be charged on

sprnce eut under licences covering

parts of Fohique Indian Reserve, and

in reply, I have to inform you that

as the Timber Regulations of this

Department do not apply to the

Province of New Brunswick, and as

the Order in Council of the 8 January,

1875, provides that timber &ee cut for

Indian Reserve in that Pervince that

be subject to the local Government

Bariff, the Department is bound to

acceptJames Farrell Esqre

Indian Agent

Fredericton,

N. B.
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